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Warwick SkillsForge 

Supervisors – Reflective Reports 

Reflective reports are an annual requirement for PGRs and depending on your departmental 

procedure may be including in an annual review process or supervisory meeting.  

It allows PGRs to evaluate and discuss their professional development over the year for their 

research and transferable skills.  

To review a Reflective Report: 

 Sign into Warwick SkillsForge via the blue Single Sign on button below: 

  

In the Professional Development Tab: 

 [Click] on Reflective Reports: 

 

The following screen will appear:  

 

  [Click] on the Showing Reflective Reports for: drop down box 
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 [Click] on the student name to choose  

NB. You can also start to type a student surname into the Showing Reflective Reports for: drop 

down box to refine the search 

The following screen will appear: 

 

 [Click] into any link of the item you wish to view e.g. 

 

 

 

The following screen will appear: 
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NB. This screen is non-editable. Only PGRs can edit their reflective reports 

Up to 300 words (the noted requirement) it will remain green: 

 

Once a PGR goes over 300 words it will turn red.  
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It won’t preclude PGRs from entering more text should they wish to do so – just indicate they are 

over the noted word count. 

 

If you want to review any items on previous saved entries for that form: 

 From the drilled down Reflective report link, [Click] on the History: Latest drop down box: 

 

A previous form will be shown. Again this is non-editabe. 

To return to Latest version: 

 [Click] on the Show latest version button 

 

You will be returned to the most recent report completed 

 

 

 [Click] on the  in the top right hand corner or  to close any report 

form 

 

 

To Print a Reflective Report: 

 [Click] on the  link 

The following screen will appear: 
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 To cancel the Print, [Click] on the Cancel button. To continue with the Print, [Click] your print 

button. You will then be taken to Reflective Report print page 

 [Click] on the web page X in the navigation to close this page and return to the Reflective 

Report page 

 

 

 

 

Contact: 

Should you have any issues or queries (or feedback on this user guide) with regard to reflective 

reports please contact the PGR Professional Development Officer in the Doctoral College via: 

PGRDevelopment@warwick.ac.uk  or tel: 024 761 50401 (ext. 50401) 

mailto:PGRDevelopment@warwick.ac.uk

